
       
 

                
 
 
 

                                            
 

GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING 
 
This is a reminder that the next General Membership Meeting will be held Wednesday, June 
26th.  I encourage all members to come out. A full agenda will be provided before the meeting.  

 
Highlights of the Meeting: 
      

• Trustee By-Election (Term ends Fall 2021) (see attached description for position) 

• General Local Updates 

 
We currently have 3 Trustee Positions, 2 filled, 1 from Esquimalt and 1 from Oak Bay. It is 

encouraged to have all 3 positions from separate units. The commitment is 1-2 days per year 

and attendance at the AGM in November.  

 
Meeting to be held at: CROW’S NEST 

2ND FLOOR, ARCHIE BROWNING SPORTS CENTRE 
1151 ESQUIMALT ROAD      

 ESQUIMALT, BC 

     June 26th 2019 at 6:00PM 
In Solidarity,  
 

 
Shireen Clark  
President, CUPE Local 374 

CUPE 374  
Membership Notice 


